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T4 Rather Be Colourful,.Than Normal

COMMITTEE CONTACTS:

PRESIDENT: SANDIE JOHNSON - 0448 434 142 or email SANDS)J@bigpond.com

VICE PRESIDENT: DANNIELLE VANDENBERG — email my_moony@hotmail.com

SECRETARY: MARGORY SMALL — 0413 751 533 or email phpa secretary@hotmail.com

TREASURER: ANDREW SCOTT - 0434 412 451 or email andrewscott@hotmail.com

REGISTRAR: MARGORY SMALL — 0413 751 533 or email phpa secretary@hotmail.com

NEWSLETTER EDITOR: WILLIAM JOHNSON - email wbj.one@bigpond.com
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POINT SCORE OFFICER: JO DAY — email jo 2905d@hotmail.com

Pinto Horse & Pony Assn
1027 West Mt Walker
Road
Mt Walker 4340
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NELCOME TO THIS ISSUE ©

HELLO EVERYONE - WELL THE YEAR IS UNDERWAY AGAIN, THE POINT SCORE OFFICER HAS
STARTED RECEIVING SHOW RESULTS AGAIN. PLEASE REMEMBER THAT YOU HAVE 30 DAYS
FROM THE DATE OF THE SHOW YOU ATTENDED TO GET YOUR RESULTS IN.

DON’T FORGET TO FILL IN YOUR RESULTS SHEETS CORRECTLY, HAVE THEM SIGNED AND
REMEMBER TO ATTACH A COPY OF THE SHOWS FRONT PAGE AND THE EVENTS YOU PLACED
IN.

THERE IS A GUIDE TO FILLING IN & SUBMITTING RESULTS ON THE WEBSITE:

http://webzoom.freewebs.com/pintohorsenpony/How%20t0%2 0fill%20in%20your%2 OPHPA%
20Show%20results%20sheets.pdf

WE HOLD REGULAR MEETINGS THROUGH THE YEAR, WE ALL KNOW ITS HARD WITH WORK etc
TO FIND TIME TO ATTEND AND WITH MEMBERS ARE SCATTERED ALL OVER QLD & FURTHER
AFIELD MAKING IT TO THE VENUE IS NOT ALWAYS POSSIBLE - IF YOU HAVE SOMETHING
YOU’D LIKE PUT ON A MEETING AGENDA PLEASE CONTACT THE ASSN. THE LAST MEETING
WAS HELD TUESDAY 3 MARCH; A DECISION WAS MADE TO DROP THE DRESSAGE CLASSES
FROM THE 2105 SHOW; THE DECLINE IN ENTRY NUMBERS DOES NOT COVER THE EXPENSE
OF A JUDGE AND SET UP HAS BEEN LEFT ENTIRELY TO 2 ALREADY OVERWORKED COMMITTEE
MEMBERS THE LAST FEW YEARS. THIS DECISION CAN BE REVISTED AT A FUTURE TIME IF WE
HAVE SUFFICIENT SUPPORT FROM MEMBERS.

THE PHPA NOMINATED HI POINT SHOWS BEGIN IN MAY WITH ROCKLEA SHOW - THESE
CLASSES ARE SPONSORED BY THE PHPA FOR OUR MEMBERS, IN ADDITION THERE WILL BE
OPEN PINTO CLASSES FOR ANY REGISTERED PINTO: THERE WAS AN AMENDMENT SENT TO
SHOW SOCIETIES TO ADVISE THAT THE ADDITIONAL OPEN PINTO CLASSES (ALSO
SPONSORED BY PHPA) ARE OPEN TO ANY REGISTERED PINTO AND DO NOT EXCLUDE PHPA
PINTOS - HOWEVER SOME SOCIETIES HAVE NOT MADE THE CHANGE IN THEIR SCHEDULES
THIS YEAR, WE WILL ENDEAVOUR TO MAKE SURE THERE ARE NO PROBLEMS ON THE DAY.

CONFIRMED DATES FOR NOMINATED SHOWS SO FAR:
Rocklea Show - May 3, Boonah - May 16, Laidley Show - July 5, PHPA Show - 22 & 23 Aug

STILL TO BE CONFIRMED: Lowood Show - May 30, Rosewood Show - June 20, Mt Gravatt -
July 26
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MEMBERSHIPS ........

REMINDER......IF YOU HAVE NOT ALREADY SENT IN YOUR RENEWALS
NOW IS THE TIME ©

REMEMBER — THE ASSN DOES NOT SEND OUT RENEWAL FORMS - THEY
ARE AVAILABLE ON THE WEBSITE ON THE ‘REQUIREMENTS & FORMS’
PAGE

Fee’s from 1 AUG 2014:

Family $60.00 Adult $45.00
Youth (Junior) $35.00 Associate $35.00
A/O $15

HI POINT NOMINATIONS: IF YOU PLAN ON SHOWING FOR THE 2014 — 2015 SEASON
HOW ABOUT NOMINATING YOUR HORSE OR PONY FOR THE YEAR? YOU ONLY NEED TO
SUBMIT RESULTS FROM 3 SHOWS TO BE ELIGIBLE FOR HI POINTS AND ROM’S. WE HAVE A HI
POINT AWARDS PRESENTATION AT THE END OF EACH YEAR WITH OUR AGM. It is only $15 a
year per HORSE/PONY to nominate, $15 for AMATEUR OWNER, $10 for YOUTH and $15 for a
POINTS BOOK to record your results in. Please contact Sandie or Margory if you have any
questions about HI POINTS ©

Please
Note

L IT HAS COME TO OUR ATTENTION THAT SOME PHPA MAIL HAS NOT BEEN
DELIVERED TO THE ASSN’S CURRENT ADDRESS. Margory will be paying a visit to her local
Post Office this week to try to locate missing items. It appears that the unreliability of the
postal system will mean the assn requiring a P.O. Box in the future. Please, if you are posting
forms etc | suggest that you scan and save a copy prior to posting ©

Sandie




